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Snohomish County Human Services Department Announces Survey on Aging 

 
EVERETT, Wash., April 10, 2019 – Today, Snohomish County Human Service Department announced the 
launch of a public opinion survey which is now available online. The Human Services Division of Long 
Term Care and Aging is seeking ideas and concerns from residents regarding long term care and aging 
programs and services within Snohomish County.  The public survey will be available throughout the 
month of April 2019 and will close on May 15, 2019.  
 
“It is important that the services we develop are informed by the Snohomish County residents who will 
be utilizing those services,” said Human Services Department Director Mary Jane Brell Vujovic.  “We 
must continually insure we are directing resources to address the areas of greatest challenge, and 
Snohomish County residents are most knowledgeable about the long-term care and aging services they 
need.” 
 
Snohomish County runs significant programs to support those who need long term care or who take 
advantage of programs for seniors. Most funding comes from state and federal grant programs. The link 
for the survey can be found here, and we encourage everyone to share it with family, friends, and 
contacts who care about programs for seniors.  You can also access the survey through this link: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/S2BHW2L.  
 
For more information about Snohomish County Department of Human Services programs on Long Term 
Care and Aging, please visit this link: https://snohomishcountywa.gov/430/Long-Term-Care-Aging.  
  
The Snohomish County Human Services Department helps all persons meet their basic needs and 
develop their potential by providing timely, effective human services and building community.   
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